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30.11.23 
 

Dear parents/carers 
 

Re Nativity with our 3-4 year olds – 
Please note this letter replaces the letter sent 27.11.23 

 
The children are busy learning the songs and are very excited as preparations are 
continuing for ‘Our First Nativity’ concert. 
 
We have received a number of enquiries and therefore we would like to clarify and 
amend the following information. 
 
The concert dates and times are as follows: 
 

Tuesday 12th December @ 10 am 
Orange Bumblebees, Red Ladybirds, Blue Dragonflies only 

 
Thursday, 14th December @ 10 am 

Green Caterpillars, Yellow Butterflies only 
 

This is contrary to the previous letter – we have unfortunately had to amend 
which group’s parents can attend which performance, in order to limit 

capacity as below. 
 
We will be offering 1 ticket, which admits up to 2 people, per family. We are limited to 
the number of tickets we offer, due to the fire regulations in the church hall. We are 
sure you will understand that we need to keep numbers at a safe level and adhere to 
health and safety guidance in the church. Any adult or child coming to watch the 
performance will need a ticket. 
 
We appreciate that this will cause some disappointment and we apologise for this.  
Freshfield Nursery School does not have an assembly hall, nor a large space, where we 
can accommodate the nativity performance and all guests without causing major 
disruption with the removal of furniture and the play equipment.  St Winifred’s Church 
have kindly allowed us to use their community room with a strict set number of seats. 
 
 



 
No official DVD will be filmed.  Parents and carers are advised that filming and 
photographing public events such as plays, concerts or sporting events is permitted 
provided that the images are for private and domestic use of the individuals 
concerned.  No films/images should appear on personal social media posts.  Thank 
you. 
 

● Ask a member of staff at the gate when you collect your child. They will be able 
to provide you with paper tickets or these can be sent home by post if you do 
not pick up your child.   

 
Once again we are sincerely sorry if this causes any upset for your family or upsets 
grandparents. 
 
If your family will only require one of your two seats on your allocated day please 
mention this at the gate. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 

The Freshfield Team  

 


